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EvTee ELECTION EXT&E
THAT CREW OF ADVERTISING SALESMEN mentioned in December's issue did such

a good job that News & Views in future will contain a great many new ad-

vertisements. That's fine, except that the job of setting them up for

printing will delay the January issue. Accordingly, we send you this

"extra" to say the next meeting of the Association, next Friday, is the

ANNUALGENERAL MEETING
and

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FQ 1953

(plus otner current business)

The nominating committee, headed py Fred Ritchie with Tony Rooney

and Jack Mitcham, has drawn up the following slate:

Chairman see ceseee cscs sesso esc os oClary McGuire

Whie® Grubaimins 550 coganoccn oon oseensconaleny alitsemull

Recording Secretary....cccccccccceccscooMrs. Marion Amys
Corresponding Secretary..csceooe+>eeeeeVic Willetts

TreasuLereeeieee vee ec cle sie cic «le DeDye Macheod
Members: At Large....-...-----c---coe-ceeken Miliar

Charlie Johnstone

HaLUGG ee eee cee etic ee eee oe eile le Cestor BibaS

The nominating committee's slate, of course, is just a jumping off
point. Any member is privileged to nominate any other member (except
members of tie Town Council) from the floor of the meeting, provided the

nominee has agreed to stand for election. If you feel there is someone

who should be on the executive but who is not listed above, do not

hesitate to nominate him.

Make it a point to be at the meeting next Friday. In addition to
the election and annual reports, a number of important items of business

will be discussed including next year's program.

NEXT FRIDAY, JANUARY 9, IN THE TOWN HALL

GENERAL MEETING AND ELECTION OF OFFICERS


